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Partial Road Closure on Hughes Road
for Culvert Replacement 

August 21, 2024 - Culvert replacement work is scheduled to begin on Hughes Road,
approximately 2,300 ft west of Bunker Road, the week of August 26th and should be
completed within 4 weeks, weather permitting.  The work will require a permanent single
lane road closure with temporary signals on Hughes Road for the duration of the project to
protect the safely of the motoring public and workers.  The planned work will consist of
new concrete culvert end sections, pipe culvert installation, guardrail removal, riprap
installation, and all other work necessary to complete the project.  

Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects.

Motorists should expect delays while traveling through the work areas, consider alternate routes and
expect additional commute time. Motorists are asked to reduce their speed, watch for construction
workers and vehicles entering and leaving the site and obey flaggers and traffic control devices. It is
illegal to talk or text on a cell phone while driving.
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